
From: Kara Brurok <KaraBrurok@schouse.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/12/2016 5:09:55 PM
Subject: RE: Executive Budget Briefing: Friday, January 15, 2016 at 8:00 AM

I will be there. Thanks!

Kara C. Brurok
Budget Analyst
Ways and Means Committee
South Carolina House of Representatives
803.734.1539

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 2016 3:20 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Cc: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>; Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
Subject: Executive Budget Briefing: Friday, January 15, 2016 at 8:00 AM

Hope all is well. The Governor's staff will be holding an Executive Budget briefing on Friday, 1/15 at 8:00 a.m. in the 
Statehouse Auditorium.
Please reply if you plan to attend. We look forward to seeing you on Friday and working with you this session. 
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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